
TAXI LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE - 20 February 2004 
 

Item 6 

 

6.1 

 
CHARGES FOR SERVICES DELIVERED 
 
 
1 SUMMARY 
 
1.1 The Sub-Committee to seek the views of the Rochford Hackney Carriage 

Drivers Association and the Association of Circuit Company Owners in the 
Rochford District on fees and charges for carrying out the hackney carriage 
and private hire licensing function. 

 
2 INTRODUCTION 
 
2.1 Appended to this report is the schedule of proposed charges for services 

delivered to the hackney carriage and private hire trade.  The aim of the 
charges is to simplify them and to introduce new fees for services not 
previously charged for.  Charges to the trade should provide a cost neutral 
service to the Council taxpayers.  The charges were considered and approved 
by Council on 27 January subject to this consultation exercise. 

 
3 RECOMMENDATION 
 
3.1 It is proposed that the Committee consider the proposed charges in 

consultation with the Taxi Associations representatives and RECOMMENDS 
accordingly. 

 
 
 
 
 

Steve Clarkson 
 

Head of Revenue &  Housing Management 
 
 
 
 
Background Papers: 
 
None 
 
 
For further information please contact Joanne Crawford on:- 
 
Tel:- 01702 318166  
E-Mail:-  Joanne.Crawford@rochford.gov.uk   
 


